
   You are invited to 

Friends of Russell Hall  

      Festive Flare 

 

To celebrate 170 years of Russell Hall Primary School, we are holding our first family 

friendly Christmas party and would love for you to join us. There will be games for all 

with prizes up for grabs for adults and children! A fantastic disco, Raffle, Party glitter 

and glitter tattoos. Each ticket includes a hot meal of pie with peas, beans or gravy, 

or pizza or hot dog, we will also have a sweet stand selling lots of yummy goodies.  

This event is open to friends and family of past and present pupils to join in the fun. 

Please fill out how many tickets you require and send money back in a sealed 

envelope and we will provide you with your tickets by Friday 22nd November. Tickets 

will also be on sale in playground after school. 

Details: 

Date – Friday 29th November 2019 

Time – 6pm – 9pm 

Venue – Queensbury Conservative Club, Chapel Street, Queensbury BD13 2PY 

Tickets - £5pp includes a meal, Disco and free games for the children. Please retain 

tickets for entry and food 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Friends of Russell Hall Christmas Party 

 

I would like to attend the Christmas party on 29th November. 

I require            adult tickets and             child tickets at £5 per person 

I understand that children are the responsibility of their parent/carer and are to be 

supervised at all times 

I understand no glassware is allowed on the dance floor 

I understand that I need to provide my ticket to collect food 

Please list any food allergies or special requirements below: 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

  


